
Make changing rooms safe

A student should be able
to change clothes safely
in a changing room, no
matter who they are.

All students should have the option of changing in:

the facility that aligns with their gender,
a single stall or cubicle within a larger changing room,
a separate space or bathroom nearby.

Students may choose to use gender-neutral facilities for many
reasons beyond gender. It can help to normalise these facilities,
reducing the likelihood that students will be teased or singled out
when using them.
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